
 

 
 

 
ADVISORY  

 

      EXTENSION OF DEADLINE FOR THE SUBMISSION OF 
CY2023 REQUIRED REPORTS 

 

 
 In view of the simultaneous migration of data from the old 
system CoopRIS to eCoopRIS which affects the operation of the 
Cooperative Assessment Information System (CAIS), the CDA Board of 
Directors approved through BOD Resolution No. 308, S-2024, the 
extension of the submission of required reports covering FY 2023  
until May 15, 2024. 
 
 In case of difficulty in accessing or submitting the required 
reports through CAIS, cooperatives may now OPT TO USE OR ACCESS 
the OFFLINE CAPR or the Alternative Mode of Submission of 
Required Reports.   Link is found at www.cda.gov.ph  “ALTERNATIVE 
MODE OF SUBMISSION OF REPORT.” 
 
 For further assistance, questions, and clarifications kindly 
contact the nearest CDA Extension Office in your area.    

  For the information and guidance of all concerned. 
 
 Issued this 25th day of  April,  2024. 

 

 

       ASEC. SANTIAGO S. LIM 
            Administrator 
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